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Hello

I am writing to express my displeasure with the attempts by the Hamilton City Council to
move their meeting times to 9:30am.  The council works for the citizens of the city and should
be doing all it can to make meetings as open, available and accessible to Hamiltonians as
possible. Holding meetings during the work day is the exact opposite of that ideal.

Bren Buckley
Ward 1
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